
 

 

 

Transition Workshop 2024 

Calling all Year 6 parents.  We hope you can join us on Friday 5th July 

2024 at 10.00 a.m.  for a workshop around transition to support you to 

then support your child moving to secondary school.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Come and meet the lovely Katie our MHST from CAMHS will 

be working with the children in workshops during June and July 

to empower them with the skills moving forward into secondary 

school. 

 

We look forward to seeing you, join us for coffee and cake 

Entrance through the Family Hub   

 

 


